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Mister President,
Viet Nam welcomes the delegation of Peru and thanks them for their comprehensive presentation of the national UPR report. 
We commend Peru for the substantial progress in strengthening the protection and promotion of human rights during the period under review. We welcome Peru’s adoption of a number of laws and policies specifically aimed at combating violence against women. We also welcome Peru’s commitments to strengthening democracy, upholding human rights and working towards the achievement of the Sustainable Development Goals. 
In a spirit of constructive dialogue, Viet Nam would like to make the following recommendations to Peru:
First, continue efforts to prevent trafficking in persons, including strengthening procedures for identifying, referring and providing effective and efficient assistance that ensures victims’ protection and recovery. 
Second, continue efforts to ensure the full inclusion in education of persons with disabilities, girls and women, and minorities. 
In conclusion, Viet Nam wishes Peru every success with this UPR cycle. 
Thank you, Mister President./.
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